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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hi,

I have no access to a printer so unable to print form but please accept this as objection for the development of
the land at the bottom of New Road Hill, Woolhampton.

I object due to the increase amount of traffic in and out onto the main A4 and the dangers this will incur,
particularly in the winter weather. Woolhampton is a beautiful village and we are constantly loosing green land
to more houses. Our school is small and can not accommodate all these houses.

Name & Address
Carly Madders

I believe 4.30pm is cut off so this is within the time set.

Many Thanks.

Carly Madders




